
CGH Medical Center ·  100 E. LeFevre Road ·  Sterling, IL  61081 ·  (815) 625-0400 

 

 
 

 

1 August 2022 

 

RE:  AUGUST 2022 MEETINGS 

 

In accordance with the provisions of Chapter 5, Illinois Compiled Statutes, Section 120, Open 

Meetings Act, please be advised at this time there is one (1) meeting for August. 

 

Due to the COVID-19 Pandemic, CGH Medical Center several meetings have been cancelled and 

the rest of the meetings will be held on “Zoom”.  

 

 

10 August 2022      Physician Services Council 

0700        Boardroom 

 

     

 

Thank you.  

 

     

Beth Lancaster     Posted on CGH Website www.cghmc.com 

Administrative Assistant     original posted in Main Entrance 
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